
MATHEMATICAL, PHYSICAL AND LIFE SCIENCES DIVISION 
Mathematical, Physical and Life Sciences Divisional Office 

9 Parks Road, Oxford  OX1 3PD 

General Enquiries Tel: +44 (0)1865 270000  Direct Line Tel: +44 (0)1865 282577 

Fax: +44 (0)1865 282571  Email: bridging@mpls.ox.ac.uk  Web: www.mpls.ox.ac.uk  

_ 

 

        
  

 
 
Dear student, 
 
 
MPLS Online Bridging Programme 
 
 
We are writing to you because you are soon due to start an undergraduate programme in 
Chemistry, Earth Sciences, Engineering, Materials, Physics or Physics & Philosophy here at the 
University of Oxford. 
 
The Mathematical, Physical and Life Sciences (MPLS) Division runs an online Bridging 
Programme for new students in the Physical Sciences.  The programme has four sections: 
mathematics, chemistry, physics and study skills. You should read the advice on the site for what 
is relevant for your subject of study.      
 
The aim of the programme is to help you to consolidate/expand your knowledge in preparation 
for your degree course.  You are strongly recommended to study the programme before your 
arrival in Oxford, as this should assist in your transition to university, and your first weeks and 
months here. 
 
An email will be sent to you from the Bridging Programme Team giving you further information 
and login details. This email will be sent to the address that you used in your Oxford University 
application so please check this address. If this email address is no longer in use please email us 
at bridging@mpls.ox.ac.uk with your new one stating your full name, college and course of study. 
 
If you have not received this by the beginning of September please contact 
bridging@mpls.ox.ac.uk  
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The MPLS Bridging Programme Team 
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